



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

December 12, 2019

From the desk of Miss Mac:

The initial application time frame for the 2020-2021 school year <u>secondary</u> open enrollment (Grades 6-12) will begin on Wednesday, January 15, 2020 and applications will be accepted through 4:30 p.m. on Monday, March 2, 2020. Applications received after the March 2nd deadline may be held until after August registration for consideration. This is all on-line on the district website.

Elementary open enrollment will run from March 16, 2020 through May 1, 2020.

I'd like to thank the parents who have stepped up to volunteer for PTC this year:

Leah Nadermann-President Lindsey Rettenmeier-Vice President Katie Hyet-Treasurer Kaila Klinkhammer-Secretary Committee Chair-Erin Neises

Put the skating party on your calendar for January 23 and a movie night will be scheduled for February. Stay tuned!



Sagevillle Choir brightened the day for Bethany Home residents last Satruday!

Calendar of Events

Friday-December 13

The last scrip order before the holidays. Stock up!

Arts & Craft Collection all week for Albrecht Acres

Wednesday-December 18

8:00 Steam Club 8:00 Choir 1:00 2J Author Share

Thursday-December 19

1:00 2K Author Share

Friday-December 20

Holiday dress up day 11:35 & 12:05 December birthday lunch 2:30 Celebration Assembly Cassi Banwarth from Albrecht Acres will come to our assembly to receive the arts & craft supplies

Winter Break:

Monday, December 23-Wednesday, January 1 Classes resume Thursday, January 2

Friday Focus:

 Sageville teachers are collaborating with Hoover teachers on standards based instruction



Oliver, Faith, Abby and Vance enjoyed the ugly Christmas sweater day!



The protocol for outdoor morning line-up and recess is as follows:

Students will be outside as long as the actual temperature or wind chill is above zero degrees. Please make sure they are dressed appropriately.

Thank you!